
 

 
 
 
 
4 November 2022 
 

 
Thank you for your email of 6 October 2022 requesting information under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act). 
 
I have responded to each of your questions below. 
 

1. The amount of money each of your respective agencies/groups have or plan to give for the 
National Māori Housing Conference in Rotorua next year;  
 

Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities has not had formal discussions with the conference organisers 
on sponsorship funding. 
 

2. A list of other ways (eg, giving in kind) each of your respective agencies/groups will or plan to 
support the conference; and 
 

Crown agencies (Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga, Te Puni Kokiri, Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities) 
are represented on the Governance Group by an official. The discussions are on-going and no firm 
commitment has been made regarding resources, financial or non-financial has been made. 
 

3. The expectations, if any, each of your respective agencies/groups have of the conference 
organisers for supporting the conference (eg, speaking time, site visits, etc).  

 
Any expectations will be based on the level of sponsorship, if any. However, we have not had any formal 
discussions with the conference organisers on this.   
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information 
removed. 
 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Don Badman 
Acting Manager, Government Relations 
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